
From:Clerk
Sent:Mon, 15 Mar 2021 16:06:32 +0000
To:Trees (Planning)
Subject:RE: Tree Preservation Order

Dear Sir

Further to your attached letter relating to the formal notice of TPO, Land adjacent to the Ruffs, Chapel 
Lane, Fawley please note that Fawley Parish Council supports TPO/0002/21 

Kind regards

Mrs S Markides, Deputy Clerk 

Fawley Parish Council 

Gang Warily Recreation and Community Centre

Newlands Road

Fawley

SO45 1GA

Telephone 02380 890761, option 2

Email Contact Privacy Notice

This e-mail (including any attachments) may contain confidential and/or privileged information, if you are not the intended recipient any 
reliance on, use, disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail or attachments is strictly prohibited. It has been checked for 
viruses, however, the contents of an attachment may still contain software viruses, which could damage your computer system. Fawley Parish 
Council does not accept liability for any damage you sustain as a result of a virus introduced by this e-mail or any attachment and you are 
advised to use up-to-date virus checking software. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error free.

Appendix 2(b) – Email from Fawley Parish Council in support of TPO
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From: trees@nfdc.gov.uk <trees@nfdc.gov.uk> 
Sent: 18 February 2021 11:00
To: Clerk <clerk@fawley-pc.gov.uk>
Subject: Tree Preservation Order

 

Please see attached.

 

Tree Group

New Forest District Council

 

The information in this electronic mail (email) and any appendices to it is the property of New Forest District 
Council. It may contain confidential information. It is intended for the addressee only. Communications using this 
email system may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. 
Please examine the full terms of this disclaimer by clicking on the following hyper link: Email Disclaimer 
Our privacy notice can be read here: Privacy Notice 
This email was sent using the New Forest District Council Corporate Email Service. 
New Forest District Council 
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